
Action plan based on the student feedback received  

in the second semester of the 2023/2024 academic year 

 

Department: Central Library 

Faculty: Central organizational unit (independent from the faculties) 

 

Reflection on the implementation of the previous period's action plan 

("implementation review"): 

In the first semester, we introduced the QR code feedback option in our lectures with 

moderate success. Attendance at the lectures is not compulsory, but the number of 

feedback depends on the number of attendees. The majority of students were 

satisfied with the curriculum and the structure of the course. 

We keep the teaching materials up-to-date and upload relevant resources to Moodle 

and Kaltura platforms to help students better succeed in this subject. The students 

appreciate our efforts which are confirmed by their feedback this semester. 

 

Our feedback on the results of the students’ survey: 

The questionnaire for Library Informatics (subject code: AOVKPK1027_1A) was 

completed by approx. 45% of the students. 

 



The teaching of the subject (K06) was assessed by the students as adequate to the 

faculty average.  

The planned structure of teaching (K02) was above average, with the Moodle platform 

being a great help for both the lecturers and the students. The preparation of 

students' learning is also supported by various additional materials on the Moodle 

platform of the subject (K05). 

For the other questions, the score was generally in line with the faculty average. 

The overall result of the QR code feedback was excellent but based on a few students’ 

feedback. 

 

Our feedback on specific comments by the students: 

Students’ reflections based on the questionnaire: 

You said: 

"Everything was great" 

Our reply: 

Thank you, we continue to improve the materials and tests of the course. 

 

Students’ feedback based on the QR code assessment: 

You said (Module 1): 

„Very helpful thank you” 

Our reply: 

Thank you for your positive feedback. 

 

 

Date: 03.10.2024. 
 

The action plan was compiled by: Anna Berhidi 
 


